

More Weather Possibilities

We're right in the path of a big snow storm that is scheduled to start tonight and go into Tuesday. I'll be around as long as I can be, but there is a chance we'll lose power. If so, we'll be heading to a hotel but there might be some delays. Takeover should be fine tonight, but after that it might be touch and go for a bit. Last week was fine though so maybe this will be too.

KB

Possible Delays Due To Weather

I'm sick of all of these things holding up the reviews but my area is about to get smashed by an ice storm and there's a really good chance that my power will be knocked out. If that's the case we'll probably be heading to a hotel, but I have no idea how Dynamite and NXT will be going tonight. I'm sorry for the delays but I'll do them as fast as I can.

KB